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Andrea Gyger

From: Stephen C. Greenlee 

Sent: Saturday, September 15, 2012 8:14 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Colorado Charitable Organization Reporting

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Better yet, please just undo all these reporting regulations.  Charitable entities are busy enough and we really 

don't need all the red tape and the "guilty until proven innocent" assumptions.  Is not an annual form 990 report 

enough?  Are we really so dangerous that we can't be left alone to do our good works? 

-Stephen 

 
Stephen C. Greenlee 
Benedictine Fellowship of St. Laurence 
c/o Stanford Real Estate 
3555 Stanford Rd., #204 
Fort Collins, CO  80524 
 
Office:  970-226-1414 
Mobile:   
Email:  scg@saintlaurenceosb.org 

 
 

 




